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Daniel Beyer 
2099 Peacock Circle 
Brunswick, OH 44212-4053 

04/30/10 

Public Utilities Connmission of Ohio 
Attn: Docketing Department 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, OH 43215 

RE: Case Number 10-388-EL-SSO 

Dear PUCO Staff: 
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PUCO 

Thank you for doing the work you do in representing the citizens of the great state of Ohio. I 
appreciate your diligence. 

I urge you to reject FirstEnergy's proposal to establish an electric security plan, and urge you 
to issue a decision on the utility's pending market rate offer case. I am concerned that: 

-the new delivery capital recovery charge would allow FirstEnergy to collect up to $390 million 
without a provision to review the prudence or fairness of the expenses. 

-we should not have to pay the costs associated with FirstEnergy's business decision to switch 
from one regional transmission organization to another. 

-the economic development arrangements that would cost electric consumers millions of 
dollars should be considered in separate proceedings, require full disclosure of infomiation 
that allows PUCO to do a complete review, and require accountability for jobs creation. 

In conclusion, I believe the lowest-cost electric rates for residential electric consumers would 
be achieved through the market rate offer. 

I commend you for taking the full time required to diligently review FirstEnergy's proposal. 
PUCO's final decision on the proposal, as you know, is of great importance to Ohio residential 
electric consumers like me. Thank you for your time and consideration of my concems. 

Sincerely, 

Daniel Boyer 
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